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Dear Sir
Hera Gold Project Modification (10_0191 MOD 3)

Thank you for your email received 11 August 2015 referring a modification to 10_0191 to Roads and
Maritime Services for comment. The information submitted in support of the application has

been reviewed. Roads and Maritime is satisfied that there will be no change in the rate of mine-related
transportation and only a minor increase in personnel. Roads and Maritime makes no submission for
the modification.

Please forward a copy of the determination of the application to Roads and Maritime at the same
time it is sent to the applicant.

Should you require further information, please contact Andrew Mclintyre on (02) 6861 1453.
Yours faithfully
Susie Mackay

Network & Safety Manager
Western
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